
The August meeting for the KC Metro Chapter 
 
We met at The Golden Corral at 13440 S. Black Bob, Olathe, Kansas. We met at 6:00 PM for 
supper and fellowship. There were 12 members and guests present.  
 
The meeting was opened by Acting Sergeant at Arms  at 7:30-PM.  President Rodney Phillips 
reported we had a good ride Saturday. A report of the ride will be on the website.  
 
The ride to the Cape will take place on Thursday, August 21 and return August 24. We will meet 
and kickstands up at 9:00AM at the visitors center by the Royals Stadum.  
Fisher House Ride is Sunday and on the website under other organizations.  It will begin at the 
Brass Rail on Brighten at hwy 152.  
 
Midwest Conference will be next month in Oklahoma City. There are still rooms available. 
Information is on the website.  
 
The Smithville Dam Run will be held on the 28th do September. Will meet at the Quick Trip in 
Smithville at 6:39AM.  
Missouri X is interested in a joint conference. We will have a meeting with them to discuss with 
them the possibility.  
 
We need to get out plans in order for our Christmas family. We need to be selective on the 
family. We would like to keep it in the police family. If we can't find one, a fall back would be a 
military family.  
 
Vice President Tim Hicks had no report.  
 
Secertary Richard Gooch reported the upcoming ride on Wednesday to a Surprise Supper 
location. The ride was rescheduled following a cancellation following a gully washer of a rain. 
We will meet at the Shell Station aka Pour Boy Station across from Amaristar Casino on Route 
210.  We will meet at 5:00 PM with kickstands  up At 5:30 PM.  
 
Another ride will be scheduled in two weeks for those who wish to make a mid week ride. Some 
of us wish to ride but weekends are difficult due to schedules.  
 
Treasurer Richard Weidemeyer reported we have money. We have a ride scheduled for 
October 11th. At this time no stated place at this time.  
 
Our Social Dorector Al Pearson reported he had nothing.  
 
Our Road Captain Mark Adams not there. 
 
Quartermaster report not available. 
 
Safety Officers report by Stan Rogers will be giving a safety talk at Shawnee Cycle Plaze on 
September 13th.  
 
Past President's Report  
 



For the good of the Chapter:  At Haskell Indian School’s Indian Arts Festival.  All is free and a 
good ride destination.  
 
The next meeting will be held held at Mama's Buffet Place at 6000 N. Antioch, Kansas City, Mo. 
The meeting time will be 11:00AM. 
 
 
Submitted by 
Richard Gooch  
 
 
 


